
Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Today, we received official notification that the national government has given the 

responsibility of school reopening to local authorities. They will consider conditions in 

the area and no longer have to follow the colour on the Covid Task Force’s map. We 

believe that this is hopeful news.   

We are now monitoring how the local authorities will respond to the announcement. 

We will give you more details as soon as we have them. 

Dyatmika’s Covid-19 protocols are strong. We are excited and ready to welcome 

students back on campus once local authorities approve this move. 

Best regards,  

 

 

 


